
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2021 COVID-19 Update #9  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and students 
 
I would like to commend members of our community for their attitude toward the wearing of masks this past 
fortnight. Next week when we return to classes, students will not need to wear their mask whilst on campus 
but will need to continue to wear their mask if they use public transport to and from the College. Please 
ensure that your child has their own mask and always carries a spare in case of breakage.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
7 May 2021 
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